Hyrum City Christmas Celebration
It was great fun mingling with friends, Seeing the decorated trees and gingerbread houses, visiting Santa and Mrs. Claus, eating cookies and enjoying delicious hot cocoa at the Elite Hall.
Thanks to the following individuals who provided decorated trees for the first annual Hyrum Christmas tree and gingerbread house display and celebration.
Christmas trees: Nolan Allen – First Place, Katie Anderson – Second Place, Ross Stenquist – Third Place, Kim Faulkner, Brynne Evans, Kenna Chalmers, Deseree Wyatt, Ellen Rasmussen.
Gingerbread houses: Nikki Eversull – First Place, Loni Litchfield – Second Place, Kelsie Boden – Third Place, Candace Burke, Victoria Trosper, Kim Faulkner, Nichole Hock, Michelle Berntson, Alayna Navarro, Colette Navarro, Adison Eversull.
First, Second, and Third place winners received a $200, $100, and $50 credit to their utility account. Thank you to all who entered. We hope to have many more entries next year.
To volunteer to serve on a planning and activity committee for next years event please contact Craig Rasmussen at crasmussen@hyrumcity.com. The Hyrum Christmas Celebration 2024 is scheduled for Saturday December 7, 2024. Mark your calendar and start planning how to decorate a tree or gingerbread house.
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